From: Kris Morrison <kandlmorrison@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, 15 March 2018 7:43 p.m.
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: LTP Submission

Please don't get rid of the 108 Casebrook bus! We live on Claridges Road and my children use the 108 to get to and
from school (in Riccarton - they connect with the Orbiter at Northlands). If they don't have the 108 bus to get them
home they will have to walk from Greers Road to Claridges Road to get home from school.

We have at times had international students and having a bus stop close by means they have freedom to get out and
about (and | don't have to drive them). Being near a bus route is a huge plus for students, whether local or
international.

We have the new Highsted Development subdivision on our road with more and more people moving in each month
and | would hope many of the people moving in to our suburb would want to use the bus system in order to minimise
the number of cars on the road and heading in to the city.

| am so disappointed to see the proposal to remove 6 bus routes.

Louise Morrison
90 Claridges Road
Casebrook
Christchurch 8051
0211063443



